
Dear Sir,
 
To abort an unborn child, only because they are the wrong gender, in my opinion is wrong.
 
For Governments to contribute funds for this procedure is uncomprehensible.
 
I wish to inform you that I'm in favour of the proposed bill to stop Medicare funding for this gender
selection abortion.
 
I'm not sure if this is not happening already and if records are kept, as to why any abortions have
been performed.
 
Is it possible to make abortionists sign a declaration that "This abortion, was not done for Gender
Selection".
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Garry Davies 




